COMMUNICATION - C49
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: Danielle Morris

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 3:58 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefian, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed Steeles corridor development

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles neighbourhood because:

1. There has been little to no consultation with the community. The last time this happened. nobody listened to
what the residents wanted with the viva rapidway, diverting along Centre street. That whole scenario was a catch 22,
and definitely has not added to the area. At all.

2. The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population. Where will the green
spaces be? The parks? The schools? The libraries? The community centres? Everything that makes a community
feel like HOME?

Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Danielle Morris

IThornway Ave., Thombhill, ON-



